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ACCC Mobile Roaming Inquiry
To Whom It May Concern

I am writing in response to your current inquiry into mobile roaming on behalf of the Bridgetown Community Resource Centre Inc.

Mobile communications are critical to the social and economic prosperity of rural and regional Western Australia and are most likely equally critical in other States.

The most critical telecommunications issues for our community, that is individuals, farms. Businesses and emergencies services is mobile coverage, and while the State Government has been supporting this need, it still remains that we need better and a more overall coverage.

In your deliberations on mobile roaming it is critical that the incentive for telecommunications organisations to invest in improving the mobile infrastructure be maintained.

If this incentive is diminished or destroyed, rural Western Australia would suffer greatly as there would be no incentive for betterment.

I hope that your deliberations take a critical look at how any move to allow mobile roaming will effect rural Western Australia.
John Nicholas JP

Manager

24th November 2016

Bridgetown 


Community Resource Centre


150 Hampton Street


Or PO Box 307


BRIDGETOWN WA 6255





Telephone (08) 97612712


Facsimile (08) 97612747


Email � HYPERLINK "mailto:bridgetown@crc.net.au" ��bridgetown@crc.net.au�





ABN: 35 114 942 012











Proudly supported by
[image: image3.jpg]ROYALTIES
FOR REGIONS




[image: image2.jpg]
[image: image3.jpg]                         

